
 

Covid-19 Response 

Safe Start Guidelines for the 2021/2022 Academic Year 

 

The health and safety of our students and families is a priority at Redeemer. The 

following general guidelines were adopted for the 2020/2021 academic year 

and will remain in place until recommendations from WSDH and the CDC are 

changed. 

 

Redeemer will hold in-person learning (school at school) unless a positive case of 

COVID-19 is reported in a classroom at which time that class will seamlessly 

switch to school at home learning for the duration of quarantine.  Lessons will be 

prepped and delivered to your home to promote continuous learning. 

 

Enforcing social distancing in the early childhood classroom is not a realistic 

option. We will do our best to keep space between the children and classes will 

operate as independent learning cohorts.  Students will participate in both 

indoor and outdoor recess. 

 

Face coverings are required to enter the building. Parents are asked to wear a 

face covering during school arrival and dismissal times.  Staff will wear a face 

shield during instruction and a face mask when prepping materials. Face 

coverings are not required for children of this age but are an option. 

 

Every student will participate in a COVID-19 screening (temp. & questions) 

before entering the classroom.  Parents/guardians are asked to pre-screen 

before coming to school each day. Children who have a fever of 100.4 degrees 

or above or other signs of COVID illness or exposure will not be allowed to 

attend that day. 

 

Classrooms, toys, supplies, recess equipment and restrooms will be cleaned and 

disinfected every day.  Children will be encouraged to wash hands frequently 

and hand sanitizer is available for use. 

 

 

 

 

 


